## Haslingfield Endowed Primary School

Head teacher: James Hayward, BSc, MSc, FCCT

High Street

Telephone: 01223 870457

Haslingfield Cambridge

CB23 1JW E-mail: office@haslingfield.cambs.sch.uk



21st April 2022

**Dear Parents** 

Yours sincerely

## Kingswood Overstrand Centre Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> June to 24<sup>th</sup> June 2022

Today we have been advised by Kingswood that due to a booking error with their system they are unable to fulfil our booking originally planned for Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> to Friday 24<sup>th</sup> June. Fortunately they are able to offer us alternative dates for the following week, **Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June to Friday 1<sup>st</sup> July**. To compensate us for this inconvenience we have been offered an improved activity package which will allow us to choose all the activities suited directly to our children's interests.

We have spoken with all the staff who will be going on the trip and can confirm that they are able to attend the new dates. We now just need to confirm with all the children's families that you are in agreement that we can move the booking to enable this trip to go ahead.

Please could you complete the reply slip below and return to the school office by **9am Monday 25<sup>th</sup> April**. If you have any further questions regarding this date change please email the school office, office@haslingfield.cambs.sch.uk

We understand this is not an ideal situation but would appreciate your support to enable this trip to go ahead.

Learning and achieving excellence in a safe, happy environment